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Association of Municipalities of Ontario  
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Toronto ON  
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RE: Maintaining the Voters’ List for Municipal Elections  
 

Please be advised that Guelph City Council at its meeting of February 25, 2019, approved the 

following motion which reads as follows:  

 

1. That the Council of the City of Guelph supports the re-establishment of the multi-
stakeholder working group between the Ministry of Municipal Affairs, Ministry of 

Finance, AMCTO, MPAC, Elections Canada and Elections Ontario in exploring and 

identifying ways to create and maintain the Voters’ List for Municipal Elections.  

 

2. That Council requests an update to be provided from this Voters’ List Working 
Group on the transformational solutions being discussed. 

 

3. That representatives from MPAC be invited to a future Council meeting to hear the 

City of Guelph’s concerns and advise the City of what steps MPAC will be taking in 

the future. 

 
4. That a copy of this motion, respecting the Voter’s List for Municipal Elections be 

circulated to all municipalities and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario 

(AMO).  

 

On behalf of Guelph City Council, we thank you for your consideration respecting this important 
matter and look forward to your response. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
Dylan McMahon 

Manager, Legislative Services / Deputy City Clerk 

Corporate Services, City of Guelph 

 

 
CC 

All Ontario Municipalities 


